
Child Protection and Safeguarding

Mrs Seagrave is our CP and Safeguarding coordinator.  Her role is to ensure that all young 

people are safe in school, at home and in the community.  

If you have a Child Protection and Safeguarding concern about a young person, please 

contact Mrs Seagrave through the school office (0141 582 0160).  

Mrs McNeil is the CP Officer and can be contacted through the school office or at 

Headteacher@knightswood-sec.glasgow.sch.uk

Knightswood Secondary School

60 Knightswood Road

Glasgow

G13 2XD

Phone: 0141 582 0160 Fax: 0141 582 0161            Twitter @KnightswoodSec

http://www.knightswood-sec.glasgow.sch.uk
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Pastoral Care Team 

Young people can speak with their Pastoral Care teacher in class during one of the 2 periods 
of Personal and Social Education.  

Young people can also make an appointment using the QR codes below:

The Pastoral Care team are the first point of contact within the school for all parents and
carers.

House Group Staff member Contact Details

Arran Miss Di Rollo/Mrs McClelland

Bute Mr Deveney

Harris Miss Schimmel

Islay Ms Whelehan

Skye Mr Shields

Tiree Miss Gray



Partnership

Our Campus Police Officer is PC Evie Coultas.  PC Coultas can be contacted through the

school office.

PC Coultas has worked with our young people in assemblies and with our parent/carers at

Spotlight Sessions on the following themes:

Fire/Railway Safety Social Media and Bullying Vaping

﻿ ﻿ ﻿

The law and fire/railway 

safety:

Fireworks are explosive 

devices.  It is against the 

law for young people 

under the age of 18 to 

purchase or possess 

fireworks.

Young people should not 

be on the railway lines at 

any time.

Social Media top tips for parent/carers:

Check out the link below to access a YouTube 

seminar on this topic:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1VnHzhKDViI

1.  Speak to your young person about using 
social media appropriately

2.  Do not share passwords with friends or 
peers

3.  Check privacy settings to make sure that 
young people cannot be added to 
groups/chats by people that they are not 
friends with

The law and vaping:

It is against the law for 

young people under the 

age of 18 to purchase or 

possess a vape.

Vapes are not permitted 

on the school campus 

at any time.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1VnHzhKDViI



